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A BolgerlS White (Sharing) 

From: Paddy Nolan 
Sent: 17 December 2007 12:02 

To : 

Subject: FW: WO 231 -01 

A BolgerlS White (Sharing) 

Anal Sinead 
Please see the attached which I received today. Please arrange to have it acknowledged in due course 
saying that a response will issue when the request has been considered. 
Paddy 

From: lazeral [mailto:lazeral@indigo.ie] 
Sent: 17 December 2007 10:34 
To: Paddy Nolan 
Subject: ref: WO 231-01 

Dear Paddy, 

Please see attached. 

Regards 

Shay Lunney 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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171 1 2/07 

Mr Paddy Nolan 
Head of Licencing & Guidance 
EPA 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Co. Wexford 

Re: Ref WO 231-01 

Dear Mr Nolan, 

We refer to your department announcement to grant an Oral Hearing with regard to the 
above project. 

We the Nevitt Lusk Action Group as representatives of the 206 residents within the 
Nevitt region would greatly appreciate it if you / EPA would consider holding the 
hearing at any of the following locations; 
1. City North Hotel, Stamullen 

Located off the M1 motorway at the Julianstown exit. 
2. Bracken Court Hotel, Balbriggan. 

Located in Balbriggan town. 
3. Roganstown Golf and Country Club Hotel. 

Located in Roganstown between Rathbeale road and Ballyboughal. 
Each of the venues offers extensive corporate facilities and car parking. 

We would also respectfully request that the date for the above hearing be pushed forward 
to mid March 2008 (if possible) as our legal team are fully booked up with cases until 
then and they have indicated to us that they we would be unable to accommodate us 
before then. 

We are hopeful that you might take these factors into consideration and this group would 
like to take this opportunity to thank you and your colleagues and wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and peaceful new year. 

For and on behalf of the Nevitt residents. 

Shay Lunney 
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